I hope everyone is looking forward to camp in April.
I have been working with The Laura Persey Trust and they have kindly agreed to subsidise our Tetrathlon Camp.
The Laura Persey Trust was set up to honor the memory of Laura Persey and support children in learning skills. Laura was a keen member of the Tiverton Pony Club and represented the club at Nationals in Dressage and Tetrathlon on more than one occasion. She loved to have lot's of giggles with Pony Club friends at every competition, rally and event. 
Every member attending camp will be subsidised. The Laura Persey Trust will subsidise Somerset & Devon Members (this is what their charity is set up to support), Area 15/16 SW Committee will subsidise the Cornwall Members. The Laura Persey Trust do require me to send names and Post Codes for the children who have received the support of the Trust so they can forward to the Charities Commission if they request it. Please let me know if you do not want your childs details passed on.
Total Camp Cost £320,
Minus £35 subsidy from Laura Persey for Devon/Somerset or £35 from SW Tet Committee for Cornwall.
Minus £50 Deposit already paid.
The remaining balance is now £235.

Please could this be paid by 15th March.

